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CITY OF SIGOURNEY
REGULAR COUNCIL MINUTES

February 20, 1985
- ---------------------

The City Council met in a regular scheduled council ~eeting in
the Council Chambers of the Memorial Hall on February 20, 1985
at7:30 O'clock P.M. as posted and published. Mayor Deitrich
presided with the following Councilmen answering roll call.
Garringer, Aldrich, Butler, Kerr, H. Seip, J. Seip.

At 7:30 O'clock P.M. Mayor Deitrich sta"ted "Lhe budget hearing
for the 1985-86 fiscal year was now open to the public as
advertised.

Carroll Wood, James Stout, Lyle Van Fleet, Rob Marget, Oz Cellman,
Tom Siskow, Ken Bucklin were present at the Council meeting.
James Stout and CarrollWood were present to ask the Mayor and
Council about putting in a new water line down south Stuart St.
so they could hook up to the new line. Nothing was ~one at this
time.

Dow Sat requested the City return their performance bond. Council-
man Kerr made the motion ,seconded by Councilman Butler that this
be tabled until after the City Attorney checks on this. Upon
roll call the vote was unanimous.

Greenbows were discussed and it eas decided that these could
not be put on any City property.

Councilman Garringer made the motion, seconded by Councilman Kerr
that John Tremmel and Don Adams both be reappointed to the Sigourney
Planning and Zoning Commission for the next five years with their
terms expiring in February 1990. Upon roll call the vote was
unanimous.

Conn~llmanH. Seip made the motion , seconded by Councilman Butler
that the City purchase the new Sharp SF-756 Photo Copier Machine
from M & M Sales Co. for the price of $1495.00 with the City keeping
our ola Minolta Copy machine. Upon roll call the vote was unanimous.~

Cuncilman Garringer made the motion, seconded by Councilman H. Seip
that Kind's Jack and Jill's beer license renewal be approved as
all necessary papers were in order. Upon roll call the vote was
unanimous~

Mayor Deitrich went over the Community Development Block Grant
papers that the City received. This Grant being in the amount of
$300,000 with the City matching this amount with $335,000 making
the total of $635,000 for upgrading the EaST Treatment plant.

Councilman Garringer made the motion, seconded by Councilman J.
Seip that French-Reneker Associates be hired towork with the Mayor
and Councilmen during the design And construction of this sewage
treatment improvement project. Upon roll call the vote was
unanimous.

The Sigourney PLanning and Zoning Commission members, Tom Siskow,
Lyle Van Fleet, Rob MRGET, OZ Cellman were present and will be
giving the City a letter stating they are in agreement of the
City upgrading the East Treatment Plant facility.

There were no oral or written objectors to the 1985-1986 Budget.
A copy from L. E. Williamson, President of the Keokuk County
Agency on Aging is being made a part of these minutes.



CouncilmaN H. Seip made the motion, seconded by Councilman Kerr
that the 1985-1986 budget be approved as published. Upon roll
call the vote was unanimous.

There being no further business to come before the meeting upon
motion,meeting adjourned in form.
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